
Construction Notice: EMS/PD Parking 

Starting: 
Monday, July 14th

Due to construction issues, 
emergency vehicles will not be 
able to park in the lot at the top of
the EMS ramp parking lot.

Please try to keep one lane open for 
ambulances to exit. We understand 
there may be multiple lanes of EMS 
vehicles at times, but please have 
patience and we appreciate your 
cooperation to help keep EMS traffic 
flowing smoothly. 

Questions? 
Jordan Jeffries 
jajeffries@PremierHealth.com 

Dan Rihm
dsrihm@PremierHealth.com
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Private Ambulance Parking 

Cameron Jackson
cwjackson@PremierHealth.com


